
MT. LEBANON SCHOOL
DISTRICT

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
FOR AUDIT SERVICES

Mt.  Lebanon  School
District  (the  District)  is
seeking  proposals  for  an
independent  audit  for  the
years ended June 30, 2024,
2025  and  2026.  The
services  must  be
performed by a CPA or firm
of  CPAs.  The appointment
will  be  for  a  three  year
term.  Proposals  must  be
submitted  by  12:00  PM
EST,  May  13,  2024.  To
request a copy of the RFP,
please  contact  Kimberly
Walters  at
kwalters@mtlsd.net.

Mrs. Kimberly Walters,
Secretary

Board of School Directors


